
 

 

 

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 16 - 2012  

 

Maximum Permissible Draft – Welland Canal  

Recent precipitations and the presently available weather forecasts allow the 
Seaway to cancel the implementation of the draft restriction in the Welland 
Canal outlined in Seaway Notice No. 15 of 2012.    

 In the Welland Canal section the maximum permissible draft 
will remain at 80.8 dm (26-6”) to the end of the navigation 
season.   

The transit conditions described in the Niagara Region Notice to Shipping no. 
14 remain in effect.  Conditions will continue to be monitored closely and 
mariners will be promptly advised of any changes.  
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